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Did You Get My Email? 

Throughout the show process you will receive many communications from NRHA. This includes 
confirming details on your show approvals, receiving these newsletters that include important 

reminders and updates, along with following up with reminders about show results, receiving the 
problem report, 5% show fee, and medications fees. NRHA communicates with the username 

associated with the show secretary for all official communications regarding your event. 

If the username you have listed on file is not a good method of communication, please reach out to 
Lauren Waymire at lwaymire@nrha.com to get it updated! 

 

Medication Testing & Report Form Reminder 

As a reminder, per the NRHA Fees Policy, medications testing will be conducted at all NRHA-
Approved North American "AA" events, Affiliate Regional Championships (ARCs), and NRHA-
Owned events. The medication fee at these specific events is $35 per horse. Additionally, all other 

NRHA-approved events are subject to testing and these events will be notified prior to the start date 
if selected for random testing. 

Please remember that all Medications Report Forms received in the show office during an event must 
be turned in by the required deadline to the NRHA office. 

 
Please contact medications@nrha.com with any additional questions. 

mailto:lwaymire@nrha.com
https://nrha.com/media/2024/feespolicy.pdf
https://nrha.com/media/pdf/2023/medications-report.pdf
mailto:medications@nrha.com


Sponsorship Webinar 
 

Check out this recorded webinar on attracting and engaging sponsors to partner with your events. 

Watch at your convenience for ideas and examples that may benefit your event - and feel free to share 

with anyone on your team that would be interested. https://vimeo.com/858706023/57daaeb40e 

 

horseIQ™  
 

NRHA has partnered with the American Paint Horse Association to offer an incredible virtual 

learning platform called horseIQ™! This platform offers digital learning through online courses that 

cover topics such as scribing and judging and can be used as a warm-up for judges or to increase a 

competitor’s insights. Understanding exactly what judges evaluate can help riders learn how to 

improve their scores in the show pen. 

Check-out the incredible opportunity by visiting https://www.horseiq.com/. 

 

https://vimeo.com/858706023/57daaeb40e
https://www.horseiq.com/

